
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
To:   Members of the Rappahannock-Rapidan Regional Commission 

From:   Patrick L. Mauney, Executive Director 

Date: December 6, 2022 

Subject: PDC Housing Development Program 

 
In February, the Commission approved a recommended allocation of funding received from 

Virginia Housing to support six housing developments submitted in response to the proof of 

concept and proposal requests in late 2021. Since that time, staff have successfully completed 

four agreements with project partners based on additional funding awards and/or clarification of 

other outstanding items following the funding allocation. 

 

At the meeting on December 14th, staff will provide an update on the four developments under 

agreement, as well as status of the other two developments along with a request for revised 

allocations, and will also provide an update on the Regional Housing Strategies based on 

meetings with local partners over the past several months. 

 

REQUESTED ACTION:  Consider approval of revised allocations for PDC Housing 

Development program 

 

 

 



Regional Housing Strategy Plan update 

To date, as a part of the overall 

goal to support localities with 

planning support, RRRC staff 

reviewed the housing study 

outcomes and collected and 

analyzed additional data to gain a 

well-informed understanding of 

housing across the region. The 

outcomes of this work began 

creating the blueprint of a 

Housing Strategy Plan for the 

Region and working towards 

potential opportunities for future 

regional housing partnership or 

alliance. To build this partnership, 

staff recognized that the region 

could benefit from broad- 

visioned Housing Strategy Plan 

that served to support an 

awareness of housing conditions 

and unmet need.  

Considering the community 

indicators provided by the data 

collected, staff created data-

informed goals and objectives, 

which may be reviewed and 

revised by any formal or informal 

housing partnership, should one 

be formed. As staff continues to 

work on the process of 

developing a Housing Strategy 

Plan, the next steps anticipated 

will be to invite reviewers and 

feedback from local planning staff, housing organizations and Foothills Housing Network partners, and other 

interested individuals as identified. Included is a sample of the Housing Strategy Plan to demonstrate the 

progress staff is making.  



 



 



 


